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I wish to ask the Senate Committee to consider our grandchildren's future as 
they make their recommendations. It is too late to keep the world as we 
currently know it, but at least we can still try to save our grandchildren 
from a global disaster. We have lived beyond our means for too long. It's 
time to go without in order to save the planet. It won't make you popular but 
at least you can look your grandchildren in the eye and say that you did your 
best. Please be strong!
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